
 
 
From: London Police Services Board  
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 9:08 AM 
Subject: LPSB Request for Delegation Status 
 
Dear City Clerks and London City Council Members, 
 
The London Police Services Board, with the strong encouragement of the Ontario Civilian Police 
Commission, is seeking an opportunity to resolve the current budget dispute between the City 
of London and the London Police Services Board.  
 
To this end, the Board is requesting delegate status at the August 29th meeting of the 
City's Strategic Planning and Priorities Committee to discuss the 2016-19 Police Budget and 
specifically the Resolution Proposal forwarded to the CAO's office on June 27th.  An 
electronic copy of this Proposal can be provided to Committee members if so requested. 
 
Attending on behalf of the LPSB will be Chief Pare and Mr. Paolatto.   
 
The Board also requests that the meeting be held in Committee Room #5 if such an 
arrangement can be accommodated.  It is our belief that the informal conference room setting 
will be conducive to collaborative discussion, positive engagement and possible resolution of 
the budget dispute between our Board and the City. 
 
The Board wishes to express its appreciation to the Committee members for its consideration 
of this request. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Paul Paolatto 
Budget Chair 
London Police Services Board Budget Committee 
 
 


